Chris,

| was told you are the contact for my request. | would like a crosswalk installed at our
1226 south water street facility from the plant to our parking lot across the

street. With nearly 100 employees and the rate of speed on water street thereisa
safety concern and hopefully this will slow traffic down.

A second thought on this project would be to include a no pa rking area within 20 feet of
the proposed crosswalk.

A higher up thought of a flashing sign system when someone entered the
crosswalk. Personaily, if this is a slows the process then we forget this idea and move
forward with the cross walk.

Bottom line: with the traffic speed and our pedestrian traffic in this area; this is an
accident waiting to happen.

Thanks,

Steven Brunner
Environmental, Health and Safety Manager
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